
						ALASDAIR	FRASER	&	NATALIE	HAAS	WOW	WEEKEND	2024	
A	BIG	THANK	YOU	….	

 
Alasdair Fraser & Natalie Haas - WOW Weekend 2024.      																													

(Photo	credits	Doug	Plummer	and	Susan	Barkan) 

	
To	MARCIA	THUMMA	and	the	Northwest	Scottish	Fiddlers	2024	team	for	organizing!!	

	
																																																									Marcia	Thumma,	Susan	Barkan								Erin	Esses													Jasmin	Faulk	Dickerson									

	
To	the	Cummings	Sisters	for	a	beautiful	performance!	

	
	
To	ALL	our	dance	leaders,	ceilidh	acts,	sound	techs,	epidemioligists(!)	and	all	for	creating	such	a	great	

spirit	of	joy	and	safety	at	our	Warm	Beach	location.	
	

	
A	BIG	SHOUT	OUT	and	COMMUNAL	HUG	to	MARCIA	THUMMA	for	all	her	
patience	 and	 inspiration	 and	 for	 smiling	 her	 way	 through	 the	 myriad	
challenges	of	organizing	an	event	like	this	for	so	many	years.	I	wish	she	and	
Geoff	many	happy	adventures	as	they	go	whizzing	off	into	retirement	and	
look	forward	to	our	next	meeting.	We	love	you	Marcia!	
	
	
	
	

	
	
The	Whidbey	(WOW)	String	Weekend	Workshop	has	been	a	glorious	anchor	
date	 on	 our	 calendar	 for	 so	 many	 years	 and,	 under	 the	 auspices	 of	 the	
“Northwest	 Scottish	 Fiddlers”,	 has	 created	 a	 vibrant	 community	 of	 musical	
adventurers	 and	 celebrants	 who	 love	 to	 gather	 and	 play	 traditional	 music	
together.	 	 I	 hope	 we	 can	 keep	 the	 “tunes”	 and	 ideas	 flowing	 and	 that	
participants	 from	the	past	16	years	will	 find	ways	 to	keep	on	gathering	and	
sharing	the	“Joy	of	It”.	–	Alasdair	&	Natalie	
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